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Stars of the Week  

P1/2  James H & Poppy for being so kind and 

helpful to new friends.   

P3/4 Amos for being a great sport when the lifeguards 

visited school. Maya & Anna-Mae for a super 

performance of their song. 
P5/6   for having a great attitude to all his work. 

 for showing kindness to Mrs F. 

P7 – Ruby for super tessellation work. Zac for super effort 
in literacy. 
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Diary Dates 
Tuesday 24rth May –  
NO Swimming – Pool 

closed for Galas. 
Piano 

After School Football 
P3/4.  

Wednesday 25th May –  
Tennis – Whole School 
 Football Tournament -
P6/7 @ Rugby Avenue 
Thursday 26th May – 

Fun with Drums – 
Whole School 

 P1/2 trip to Garvagh 
Library and Post Office 

Friday 27th May –  
Football tournament – 
P4/5 at Coleraine Show 

Grounds. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Student Council – Elections 
Thank you to all those who have applied to be on our Student Council. We would love to have everyone on board but, 
unfortunately, this is not possible. Class elections will be held next week to select our new members, with a certificate 

presented to all those who take part.  

Joel Harper Shield 
Our school football team played in the Harper Shield yesterday. 

Out of the 8 top small schools in the area, they finished an 
impressive 4th; with 3 wins, 2 defeats and a draw. Some great 

performances from the whole squad with goals scored by Lucas 
(4) and Dylan (6).  

We have lots more football to look forward to - with a different 
squad competing at the football festival next Wednesday and 

our P4/5 team playing at the showgrounds on Friday 27th May.  

Competition Time!! 
Dengineers Competition 

Can you design our new Nature Den? It will be located at the top of 
the hill and have a great vantage of the school grounds and beyond. 

We hope that it can be a launch pad for many wild adventures.  
To enter, submit your drawing on an A4 page, labelling any important 
features and post it in the post box by Thursday morning (26th May). 

Class winners will be announced the following day. 
This will give us some great ideas as we begin to plan our new 

outdoor space.  

School App 
 

P6/7 Woodhall payment is 
available under the payments 

section.  
 

P1/2 Garvagh Library and Post 
Office permission is available in 

the forms section.  
 

If any child is attending a football 
tournament for the first time, 
please complete the football 
permission slip in the forms 

section. 
Thank You! 

RNLI 
We had a visit today from 

some of the RNLI lifeguards. 
They spoke to the children 
about being a lifeguard, the 
flags and signs on the beach 
and how to stay safe in the 

sea.  
The children listened really 
well and have learnt some 
valuable lessons about the 

sea.  

Save the Date 
PTA are organising a sponsored walking challenge – 

‘Dander for a Den’. With a community event on the 23rd 
June. So please keep the date free and support our PTA as 

we aim to raise funds for our exciting new Nature Den.  

Cash for Clobber 
We have our second cash for clobber 
collection booked for June 1st 2022. 

Please bring bagged clothing items to 
school on the 30th or 31st May. This is a 
great way to raise a few hundred £££’s 

for PTA funds.  

Sports Day 
Sports day is scheduled for 
Monday 20th June, 9:30am 

start. 

Queens Jubilee Banquet 
We are planning a 

special street party with 
outdoor lunch and 

games on Wednesday 1st 
June. We are asking 

children dress up with 
(were possible) a royal 

theme.   


